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Tuesday 11 February 2025 

Assembly Overview 
 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

As many of you would be aware, we hold our regular K-2 and 3-6 assemblies on a Friday afternoon from 
2:05pm – 2:50pm. During these assemblies we acknowledge student achievement and effort, as well 
students who follow our Positive Behaviour for Learning (PBL) values of being safe, respectful learners. 
Please see this term’s K-2 and 3-6 Assembly timetable below:  

Week 4 Student Leader Induction Assembly Week 7 K-2 Assembly 
Week 5 K-2 Assembly Week 8 3-6 Assembly 
Week 6 3-6 Assembly   

 

Introducing Growth and Attainment Assemblies 

To further promote and celebrate student learning throughout the year, we are introducing ‘Growth and 
Attainment’ assemblies. These assemblies will occur at the end of Term 1, 2 and 3. These assemblies will 
acknowledge students’ academic achievement and growth throughout the term. Teachers will use data 
collected during the term to identify 4 students from each class to receive Growth and Attainment 
medallions from the following subject areas: 
                                                       English, Mathematics & Science. 
Students who receive these medallions will also have their photo displayed in the courtyard for the term 
for all to see and for them to be provide of. Please see the timetable below for our Growth and Attainment 
assemblies for this term: 

Week 9 K-2 Growth and Attainment Week 10 3-6 Growth and Attainment 
 

Badge Assemblies followed by Open Classrooms 

Badge assemblies will continue to be held on the last Monday of each term. These assemblies acknowledge 
the achievement of students who have upheld the expectation of each badge level throughout the term. 
Students will bring home a self-evaluation sheet of their progress mid-term. After these assemblies, all 
parents/carers are invited to visit their children’s classrooms to engage in a modified lesson and see their 
progress towards their learning goals. We will also hold a picnic for you and your child during Break 1. 

As with all assemblies, parents of students receiving an award will receive a letter inviting them to attend 
the assembly to help us celebrate their achievement.  

We look forward to sharing and celebrating the success, growth and achievement of your child throughout 
the year. 

Kind regards, 

Mr Garry Sheen    
Executive Principal               
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